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On April 11, 2021, the Executive Committee (EC) of the National Science Board voted 
to hold the videoconference meeting of the Committee on Strategy (CS) on April 14, 
2021. EC Members Drs. Panchanthan, Phillips, and Richmond voted “yes” to close the 
teleconference.  
This meeting had been scheduled for April 8, 2021, but it was postponed and 
rescheduled on short notice due to the difficulty in finding a mutually convenient time 
for document reviewers and drafters to meet within the constraints of the document 
deadlines. The EC members determined that agency business required the change.  
 

 

 


